
From: Catherine Hardman <catherine.hardman@cmhahuronperth.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 3:33:42 PM 

To: Mayor Trevor Bazinet <tbazinet@goderich.ca> 

Cc: Andrea Rowntree <arowntree@goderich.ca>; Janice Hallahan 

<Jhallahan@goderich.ca> 

Subject: Re: Overdose Awareness Day  

Hi Trevor, I hope you are doing well. 

As you may be aware, our agency is planning an event for Overdose Awareness Day to 

take place on August 29th.  The event will be similar to last year with the flag being 

raised and speakers. I've attached the proclamation we are asking the Town of 

Goderich Council to endorse. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you so much, 

Catherine 

Catherine Hardman CHE 

(Pronoun She/Her) 

Chief Executive Officer 

Canadian Mental Health Association Huron Perth 

Addiction and Mental Health Services 

10 Downie St., Suite 300, Stratford ON  N5A 7K4 

 519-271-6819 ext. 201 

Cell: 519-274-3679 

www.cmhahuronperth.com 
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This email is private and confidential, intended only for the named recipients.  If 

otherwise received, please notify by return email and destroy/delete immediately. 

 

 

 


